
Reception Autumn 2 

 

      Drawing club 

 
We will be continuing to look at a 

variety of different books this half 

term, including some seasonal 

ones closer the Christmas break. 

Please speak to your child about 

the story which we are focusing 

on each week 

and encourage 

them to share the 

new vocabulary 

with you. 

The World 

This half term we will be looking at a variety of 

different celebrations which are celebrated by 

different religions around the 

world. This includes Diwali, Re-

membrance Day etc. 
 

 

Phonics 
 
We are continuing to word 

on Phonics each day. The 

children have been regularly 

assessed and are making 

progress with their phonics. 

The children are streamed in-

to groups according to their 

assessments and they will 

continue to be assessed 

throughout the half term.  

Some children will continue 

to bring home the sheets like 

before. Please ensure they 

are completing them at 

home. 

Maths  

This half term we will be focusing on numbers 0-5, 

being able to recognise the numbers and being 

able to count the correct amount according to the 

digit. 

We will work on this until we 

feel the children have got a 

deep understanding of the 

numbers and can represent 

the digits in a variety of ways. 

 

How to help your child at home 

These are a few things to help your 

child with: 

• Recognise their own name 

• Put on their own coat and zip it 

up 

• Talk to your child about their day 

and encourage them to speak in 

full sentences, not 

just one word an-

swers. 

 


